
From: Carolyn and Wayne Stewart
To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: HB 4069
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 11:21:14 AM

Please support this simple , but important bill, to require the reporting of water use when state regulations already
require measurement of water use. Unless the state knows how much water is actually being used, how will we
know if there is sufficient water to satisfy all users?
Wayne P. Stewart
515 SW Cheltenham Street
Portland, Oregon 97239
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